
FOIAIPAREQUEST 
OIaeNo.: t$Q 11- ~ Od-.6 0 

FOIA Resource b -I -I 

From: John P. Mills [jmills@luciuspitkin.com] 8pacIIIJst: 
Sent: Friday, June 17,2011 3:19 PM 
To: FOIA Resource R•• I~Ceae: ____--__ 
Subject: Freedom of Information Act Request 

r am seeking access to records under the Freedom of Information Act. Specifically, I am seeking the following reference: 

DURR, J.P., Letter from J.P. Durr, Chief, Engineering Branch, Region I, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, to G. Bagchi, 
Chief, Structural and Geosciences Branch, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, 
Washington, D. c., "Survey of Licenses for Torus Coating and Surveillance/' May 19, 1988 

If possible, I would like an electronic PDF copy of the letter sent to me by email. 

Please call me to confirm any costs associated with this document -- office: 212-233-2737, cell: 

Thank you very much for your help. 

John Mills 

LPI I Lucius Pitkin, Inc. 

John P. Mills, Ph.D. 
Senior Engineer 

304 Hudson Street, 4th Floor 
New York, NY 10013 

Office: (212) 233-2737 
Cell:  
Fax: (212) 406-1417 
jmills@lpiny.com 
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